Hello Lowell Families,

We are heading into our season of Thanksgiving. As the holiday season approaches, we
just want to say how thankful we are for each of you and all of our students!

Next week, there is no school on Wednesday, November 23, for Parent-Teacher
conferences and then off on Thursday and Friday, November 24-25, to celebrate
Thanksgiving.

Parent-Teacher conferences will be held Tuesday evening and Wednesday morning.
Conferences at Lowell Jr/Sr High will be held arena style. All teachers will be in the
Cafetorium and available from 4:00pm-8:00pm Tuesday and 8:00am-12:00pm
Wednesday. Signups are available at: LSH conference signup. Signup is not required,
though it is highly recommended so teachers can prepare materials that might be
relevant to conferences.

For Lundy Elementary, signup sheets have gone out. If you have not received one,
please reach out to your teacher immediately.

Report cards have been mailed and are also posted on your ParentVue account.

Lundy Elementary Principal, Jessica Edgerton will be drawing the winner of 'Principal of
the Day' on Tuesday, November 22. Be sure to ask your child if they have received an
orange rocket. If noft, there is always next month!

Thank you to everyone that helped support Lundy with the purchase of a Piel We
ordered over 140 pies! Pick up will be in the front office on Tuesday, November 22, from
3:00pm-7:00pm. That will be the only pick-up time, so please be sure to stop in.

If you have any old or expired medication lying around, Lundy has special envelopes
that you can drop those in. We will make sure they get disposed of properly. Please
call the front office with any questions about that.

Red Devil Basketball will be hosting a family fun night from 5:00pm-7:00pm on Tuesday,
November 22 at the Lowell High School Gym. You can meet the players, eat free hot
dogs, and play some games! Everyone is welcome.

There are a lot of absences due to colds and flu right now. Thank you for keeping your
stfudent home if they are ill. We want all of our kiddos in their classes but know that it is
better when they are healthy!

Happy Thanksgiving!
Stay safe, healthy, and kind!


https://forms.gle/W4hdGuZLAo2vzfa5A

